
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Ref: 8WD-SDU                   
 
SENT VIA EMAIL 
DIGITAL READ REPLY REQUESTED 

Kirk Daehling, Business Director 
Natural Soda LLC 
kdaehling@naturalsoda.com  

 
Re: UIC Permit Expiration - Permit CO30358-00000 Natural Soda, 14H-RI (formerly 14H-R),  
CO30358-11614; 15H-I, CO30358-11004 and 17H-I, CO30358-11006 Rio Blanco County, 
Colorado 

                
Dear Mr. Daehling: 
 
This letter is to notify you that the wells or project area noted above are removed from the Natural 
Soda Area Permit (CO30358-0000) under the terms of its Permit conditions. 
 
We have received documentation that the Natural Soda 14H-RI, 15H-I and 17H-I wells have been 
plugged and abandoned and no longer operate as Class III injection wells. 
 
Please contact Benjamin D’Innocenzo regarding the release of financial assurance at (303) 312-6342 or 
dinnocenzo.benjamin@epa.gov. 
 
If you have any questions or comments about the above action, please contact William Gallant 
at (303) 312-6455 or Gallant.William@epa.gov.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sarah Bahrman, Manager 
Safe Drinking Water Branch 
Water Division 
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cc: 

Bill Mills, BLM, wmills@blm.gov 
 Travis Marshall, CDRMS, travis.marshall@state.co.us 

Amy Yeldell, CDRMS amy.yeldell@state.co.us 
Jerry Daub, Daub & Associates, gjdaub@daubandassociates.com 
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